
 

 
 

 

You’re Invited-- 
 

The Access to Justice Commission 
 of the 

 Supreme Court of Virginia 
Invites you to a 

 

Public Hearing on Legal Services and Access to Justice  
in Greater Richmond 

 

We want to hear about your experiences and frustrations: 

• Has it been difficult to find legal help for yourself, your family or your business? 
• What happened when you couldn’t find legal help when you needed it? 
• Have you had challenges using and appearing in Virginia courts? 
• Have you required translation help with legal matters?  
• What are your experiences with the forms required for legal assistance and lawsuits? 
• Do you have ideas for how to make legal help more available in your community? 

Come share your experiences with us in person 
Richmond Public Library, Main Library Activity Room 

101 E. Franklin Street 
Richmond, VA 3219 

Thursday, April 10, 5 – 7 pm 
 

Free pizza and light refreshments will be served.  
This is an informal event.  Please  register in advance here or just show up! 

 

For additional information, please contact:  
Andrea Bridgeman, bridgemanesq@gmail.com  
David Neumeyer, davidn@vlas.org (for information on livestreaming) 

Co-chairs of the Access to Justice Commission Committee on Listening Tours 
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